APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: Licensing Shared Email
Sent: 04 June 2021 09:26

To: Robson, Debra

Cc: Stone, Derek

Subject: FW: Premises By The Beach

From: Licensing Shared Email_

Sent: 03 June 2021 20:48
To: Robson, Debra
Subject: FW: Premises By The Beach

From: Chris Hornsey

Sent: 03 June 2021 18:57

To: Licensing Shared Email_>
Subject: Premises By The Beach

| have received notification that “By the Beach” is requesting a licence to sell alcohol at its present
premises Cake shop Carl Christian Cake.

As a local resident, | am extremely concerned about this in our neighbourhood. We already have what
seems to be a very successful Public House that provides eating and alcohol on the corner of St Georges
Road, just a stones throw from this “By the Beach “and therefore | honestly believe that another in such
close proximity entirely unnecessary. Also the fact that alcohol can be bought to take away to our nearby
beach does not seem a good idea. Alcohol does not seem to bring out the best in the younger population
and | can only imagine with dread the outcome to our local neighbourhood with parties etc.

| am not being narrow-minded but | would hope that this application is turned down especially as | can
only assume that the people who live alongside these premises will make objections. Very difficult to sell a
property next door to a “Cake Shop” that now wants to be a public house.

Mavis Hornsey





